
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Ventilation Shut Down affecting the Second Floor Labs 

 
 

Location:  Elliott Building 
 

 

Description:   Facilities Management Mechanical Shop will be working with the contractor to 
shut down the fume hood fans while the ventilation system is balanced. 

 
This work will require the Air Handling Units to be shut down temporarily 

affecting all fume hoods, ventilation, and heating systems on the second floor 

labs for the duration of the work. 
 

Fume hoods advisory:  
All staff and students are advised not to use any fume hoods in the building 

while this work is underway. 
 

 

Time frame:   from Friday September 18 4:00 p.m. to  
Tuesday, September 22, 2015 (end of day) 

 
 

Facilities Management contact:  Amar Singh, Project Officer 

 
 

Email address:  amar.singh@mhpm.com  
 

 

Phone:  604-649-8478 
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